

Memorandum

To: Gold Coast Health Plan Primary Care Providers

From: Kim Timmerman, MHA, CPHQ, Director of Quality Improvement

Re: National Lead Poisoning Prevention Week

Date: October 25, 2021

October 24-30 is National Lead Poisoning Prevention Week. In recognition, the California Department of Public Health's (CDPH) Childhood Lead Poisoning Prevention Branch (CLPPB) is hosting a free webinar series highlighting important prevention work taking place throughout the state. Target audiences include local health programs, health care providers, childcare providers, parents and communities, and environmental professionals. To register for these free webinars, click here.

Contact the <u>Ventura County Childhood Lead Poisoning Prevention Program</u> at **1-805-981-5291** for additional resources. For more information, contact Gold Coast Health Plan's (GCHP) Health Education Department at **1-805-437-5718** or <u>HealthEducation@goldchp.org</u>. You may also visit the <u>GCHP Health Resources</u> webpage for downloadable resources.

